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4 August 2022 
 

 

 

AMENDED RELEASE: ANTILLES GOLD’s  LISTING ON FRANKFURT STOCK 

EXCHANGE 

 
Antilles Gold Limited confirms that its Code on the Frankfurt Stock Exchange is PTJ, and not PJT as advised to 

ASX on 3 August 2022. 

 

This notice has been authorised by the Company Secretary of Antilles Gold Limited. 

 
For further information, please contact:     
 
Pamela Bardsley,     
Company Secretary, Antilles Gold    
T: +61 (02) 4861 1740     
E: pamelabardsley@antillesgold.net  
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